
2017 Population and Public Policy Conference 
Call for Abstracts 

 
 
You are cordially invited to submit abstracts for papers, discussion topics, and posters for the 
2017 Population and Public Policy Conference which will be held in Houston Texas from 
January 6-8. A reception will be held the evening of Friday January 6th, with a full day of 
sessions on Saturday, January 7th and a half day session on Sunday, January 8th.   
 
The conference is sponsored by the Hobby Center of Public Policy, University of Houston, 
Center for Geospatial and Population Studies, University of New Mexico and the International 
Applied Demography Association. 
 
The main aim of the conference is to bring together educators and policy makers from the U.S. 
and around the world to network, educate and share their experience with students. We would 
also like encourage graduate students to submit their research for presentation.    
 
Please feel free to distribute this call for abstracts to anyone who might be interested in 
presenting their research at the 2017 Population and Public Policy Conference.  
 
The deadline for abstract submission is September 30, 2016. However, we encourage you to 
submit your abstract at your earliest convenience. Please submit your abstract to Nazrul Hoque at 
mnhoque@uh.edu. 
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